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Mountain View Seniors’ Housing Foundation is pleased to announce the  

appointment of Ralene McCulloch as the new Executive Director.  
 

 
Paul Gustafson, President of the Mountain View Seniors’ Housing Foundation is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Ralene McCulloch as the Foundation’s new Executive Director. “Ralene is a resident 
of Mountain View County and will represent the Foundation in all municipalities within the County, 
providing excellent leadership as we enter a new phase of development,” says Gustafson.  
 
The Foundation raises funds on behalf of Mountain View Seniors’ Housing for furniture and equipment, 
since the not-for-profit organization does not receive any grants or funding for this purpose. The 
Foundation hosts several annual fund raising events including the 5th Annual Golf Classic to be held at 
Olds Central Highlands Golf Course on Thursday, September 17, 2015. 
 
The Foundation also works with local community groups to raise funds for seniors at MVSH Lodges and 
Housing and will be announcing a capital campaign for furniture and equipment on behalf of the new 
Sundre Seniors’ Supportive Living Facility.   
 
“Please look forward to Ralene coming to your community soon to ask for your support as we help take 
care of seniors in all our communities in Mountain View County,” says Gustafson.  
 
 
For more information, media may contact:  
 
Ralene McCulloch  
Foundation Executive Director  
Mountain View Seniors’ Housing Foundation 
Phone:  403-556-2957  
Cell:  403-507-5300  
E-mail:  ralene.mcculloch@mvsh.ca 


